
-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@northumberlandcounty.ca <noreply@northumberlandcounty.ca> On Behalf Of john cullen
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 11:38 AM
To: Mather, Maddison <matherm@northumberland.ca>
Subject: Municipality of Port Hope Tax Burden

CAUTION: External E-Mail

Attached is a letter pertaining to the outrageous tax increases Rural Port Hope residents have been subjected to since
rural Hope Township was amalgamated with the urban Town of Port Hope in 2001.

I am of course well aware taxes are a prime topic of complaint, but something is very wrong when annual double
digit municipal tax increases are becoming so common. Our annual Rural Port Hope Tax Bill
(County/Municipal/Education) now equals 50% of my gross company retirement, and the main reason is because of
our excessive municipal taxes, as I've explained in my attached letter which I've also copyied to the Northumberland
County CAO, MPP David Piccini, and Port Hope Council.

Forcing a small rural township to amalgamate with an urban town nearly 3 times larger was a colossal error in
judgment by the Province in 2001. Hope Township should have been paired with an adjacent rural municipality!

Somewhere gathering dust on a shelf at the MMAH is a petition signed by 82% of the adult residents of Hope
Township in 2013, requesting the Municipality of Port Hope do what Ontario should have done prior to the 2001
amalgamation.

I still have a PDF copy of all 143 signed pages of that petition; 82Mb I can gladly provide on a CD of USB stick if
you would like a copy.

I sincerely hope Northumberland County is willing and able can help rectify our situation.
 Rural Port Hope ratepayers cannot survive much longer under Port Hope's administration.

If you would kingly forward this note and the attached letter to all members of Northumberland County Council it
would be very much appreciated. Thank you.
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